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   Thursday, 16th November 2023 
 
 

To all parents/carers in Year 3, 
 

Year 3 trip to Butser Farm 
 

Friday 24th November 2023 
 
We are very excited about our upcoming trip to Butser Farm and we are hoping for good 
weather. However, with the rain over the past few weeks and the colder weather we are 
asking for you to ensure that your child is appropriately dressed for this trip, where large 
parts of the day will be outside.  
 
We and the staff at Butser Farm strongly recommend plenty of layers, a water-proof coat 
and wellies.   
 
We thank you for your support. 

 
         Yours sincerely 
 
 
         The Year 3 Team 
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